Minutes June 2011 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors

Date:

June 9, 2011

Time:

10:00AM

Place:

JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:
Erika Broadhurst





Bob Broadhurst

Allen Jokinen





Deborah Osborne



Bruce Cohen

Absent:
John Burt

Steve Mills

Tom Pendleton



Steve Phillips

Secretary’s Minutes:  The minutes of the prior meeting in April had already been distributed, approved and posted on the Fitness Center web site.

Treasurer’s Reports:  Steve Mills submitted a draft Treasurer’s Report.  Membership stands at 522 (not including the 20 EPA employees).  We had hoped to hit 600.  However, it appears that this will not be possible this year.  In spite of this, our finances are in good shape and very much like last year.  Expenses have been carefully controlled.

Bob Broadhurst and Bruce Cohen went over a number of specific expenses.  Bruce will look into replenishing our supply of FOBs.

Membership Fees/Dues for Next Year:  In light of our satisfactory financial status, the Board members in attendance voted unanimously not to raise next year’s dues.

New Radio Station:  A motion was raised an unanimously approved by the Board members in attendance to change the Fitness Center radio station to 92.5.  This station plays a mix of more recent music.

Sarah Lang Leave of Absence:  Sarah will be taking a leave of absence from November to January.  She plans to return February 1st.  Lisa will be able to fill in.

Possible Zumba Class:  A Federal employee member of the Center is becoming a certified Zumba instructor.  She apparently has offered to give Zumba classes.  The Board felt that a trial period would be a good idea.  Afterwards, the Board could decide whether to continue the classes of not.

Purchase of Additional Kettlebells:  At the behest of Deborah Osborne, the Board agreed to purchase two 12 lb. (6 kilo) kettlebells. 

Next Board Meeting:  Thursday, August 11th at 10:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

Meeting Agenda for June 9th at 10 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report 

· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business

· Reserve for Circuit

· New Business 

· Planning for Sara’s Absence 

· Membership Pricing for 2012

· Announcements

· Next board meeting on Thursday, August 11th at 10 AM  

